

10-13-2010

I-Share OPAC Team Minutes for October 13, 2010

Consortium of Academic and Research Libraries in Illinois

Follow this and additional works at: http://digitalcommons.carli.illinois.edu/iug_opac

 Part of the [Library and Information Science Commons](#)

Recommended Citation

Consortium of Academic and Research Libraries in Illinois, "I-Share OPAC Team Minutes for October 13, 2010" (2010). *I-Share OPAC Team*. Paper 6.

http://digitalcommons.carli.illinois.edu/iug_opac/6

This Article is brought to you for free and open access by the CARLI Committees at digitalcommons@carli. It has been accepted for inclusion in I-Share OPAC Team by an authorized administrator of digitalcommons@carli. For more information, please contact mchamber@uillinois.edu.

I-OPAC Team Minutes

October 13, 2010

Present: Karen Becker, Jana Brubaker, Kelly Fisher, Paul Go, Lisa Gonzalez, Jacob Jeremiah, Edith List, Amanda Pippitt, Peggy Steele, Belinda Cheek, Paige Weston

Updates from Paige

- Tomcat will be upgraded to Voyager 7.2.3 on December 17th; this should have no effect on the Classic catalog.
- CARLI is working on bug reports for VuFind, such as the local/all toggle. A mobile interface for VuFind is in the works. A stats package is being worked on for VuFind use. Paige expects there will be fewer VuFind development priorities when the CARLI staff meet later in the week, but location limits and indexing of MFHD data remains a possibility.
- On the XC, Paige noted that Christ Delis has made some bug fixes for the OAI harvester. The MST toolkit has been completely re-architected, based on work done with CARLI data, and is moving from Lucene to MySQL.

The team discussed the possibility of providing information on the XC on the I-OPAC wiki for the team to share. Amanda will put some of the information gathered by Lisa on the team wiki. [After the meeting Paige reported that Susan Singleton planned to establish a CARLI web page about the XC project instead.] The team discussed possible educational programming in the future, but thought there wasn't enough information out there about the project, and that the team would need a specific charge from IUG in order to do any future planning related to the XC.

The state of the I-OPAC enhancements log was also discussed. It is primarily for the team, but does not seem to be getting much use. It was suggested that starting over on the team wiki would help determine current enhancement priorities; team members were encouraged to put enhancement requests on the wiki. Jacob suggested that VuFind enhancements that had already been made could be posted on a Twitter feed, and he volunteered to set one up. The Twitter account is carliopacteam, and might develop into a method to solicit feedback on enhancement requests in the future.

The next meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, November 10th.